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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2301

Scotiabank

                  Office Hours
Tuesday to Friday      9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Monday & Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 221, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.

416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.

416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.

416-762-3478

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Ana Da Costa
Religious Education

Contact (ext 222)
religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner
of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years

Now located at 62 Jane St.
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney

Real Estate
416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Richard's Tax Service
Tax Preparation

and
Tax Planning

416-763-7538

turnerporter.ca

Community Of People Extending Support

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Call  (416) 769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Direct: 416-909-9280
Office: 416-769-1616
bsikorski@trebnet.com
West Realty Inc Brokerage

FREE MARKET EVALUATION

Barbara
Sikorski

Sales Representative

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

291 Roncesvalles Ave.
647-748-3474

416-551-6461

www.charbarts.com

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY &
SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

Marc Enkin Music Lessons

Piano, Guitar, Voice, More!

Lessons in piano, guitar, voice
bass, ukulele, harmonica.

Jazz, pop, rock bands
for teens & adults.

Teaching music skills for life since
1988. Jane and Bloor Studio.

416-763-3516
marcenkin@gmail.com

www.marcenkinmusic.com

$10 off
first lesson with

this ad

Recitals! Parties!

Complimentary Registration

Yorke Chapel
2357 Bloor St. W., Toronto

October 12, 2016 or October 26, 2016

Seating is Limited, Call to Register: 905-412-3087

turnerporter.ca

ESTATE MATTERS & PREPLANNING INFORMATION SEMINARS



TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

10 - 4  

 

MASS  
INTENTIONS 

Monday, September 12 
1 Corinthians 11:17-26,33                  
Psalm 40   Luke 7:1-10 
5:30 pm Kate & Joseph Cerjanec 
 
Tuesday, September 13 
1 Corinthians 12:12-14, 27-31                 
Psalm 100   Luke 7:11-17 
5:30 pm   In Thanksgiving 
 
Wednesday, September 14 
Numbers 21:4-9   Psalm 78                 
John 3:13-17 
5:30 pm Jessie Galea + 
 
Thursday, September 15 
Hebrews 5:7-9   Psalm 31                       
Luke 2:33-35 
5:30 pm Romeo Tabije 
 
Friday, September 16 
1 Corinthians 15:12-20    Psalm  17  
Luke 8: 1-3  
5:30 pm For the sick of the Parish 
 
Saturday, September 17 
1 Corinthians 15:35-37, 42-50                 
Psalm 56   Luke 8:4-15 
5:30 pm The Parish Community 
                          
Sunday, September 18 
Amos 8:4-7   Psalm 113                            
1Timothy 2: 1-7, Luke 16:1-13 
8:30 am   Linda & Rosario Marinelli 
10:00 am  Int. of Mervis Worotynec 
12:00 pm   Zdzislaw Marawiecki 
7:00 pm    For Vocations 
 
Monthly comparison for August 
Offertory 2015 2016 
Envelopes $  15,313 $    12,159 
Loose $    6,764 $      4,340 
PAG $    6,400 $      6,462 
Total $  28,477 $    22,961 
   
Monthly donations are based on 4 
weeks in 2016 and 5 weeks in 2015. 
Building and Maintenance 
contributions for August:  $3,327.00        

 

The Pastor’s Corner 
Peace and Goodness to All! 

   The Mercy of God is proclaimed in all of the Sunday readings today 
concluding with the great parable of the Prodigal Son, as he meets his loving 
father’s embrace to welcome him home from his dissolute life.  This parable 
demonstrates the theme of all of the readings that remind us; there is rejoicing 
in heaven from the angels at the return of one sinner to the arms of the 
merciful Lord.  Mercy is the theme that Pope Francis accentuates in most of 
his speeches and writings, especially in this year of Mercy that we celebrate 
in the universal Church.  This evening I will be leaving to go to Assisi, Italy 
to be with the Holy Father as he calls together people of many different faith 
traditions to pray for peace.  This is to celebrate the 30th anniversary of the 
day of prayer for peace that St. John Paul II convened in Assisi in 1986.  I 
was present in Assisi in 1986 on retreat in preparation for my ordination to 
priesthood. My retreat ended on the day of prayer for peace so it is especially 
meaningful for me to be able to be present again in this holy place, the center 
of Franciscan life and spirituality. At that time the Pope, the Archbishop of 
Canterbury, the Dali Lama, and representatives of over 200 world religions 
gathered in various locations throughout the village to pray for peace.  
Originally, I had been scheduled to be there to receive Bro. Paulo, a new 
member of our community into the Novitiate year of prayer and discernment 
to prepare him to live the vowed life as a religious with the Franciscan Friars 
of the Atonement.  As a member of the General Council I was delegated to 
cloth him in the habit of the friars on the feast of the triumph of the Cross on 
September 14. Then I heard that the Pope was going to gather religious 
leaders in Assisi to commemorate the great occasion gathered by St. John 
Paul II.  By the grace of God, I was able to extend my trip to be present for 
the papal visit to Assisi.  What a wonderful time for our community which 
was founded to bring reconciliation, At-one-ment to all Christians and people 
of faith in Christ.  Please pray for me on this journey as I will pray for all of 
you at St. Joan of Arc Parish that we may continue to always: Proclaim and 
live the gospel, to welcome all into our embrace.   
  This past Tuesday the ministries committee met for the first time since the 
summer to discuss the ministerial needs of the parish.  It was a fruitful 
meeting as we discussed the development of our parish ministry and the best 
ways to structure our development to meet the needs of our parishioners and 
families.  We decided to have joint meetings with the finance committee in 
the future so we can meet the needs economically and with the most effective 
structures to serve the parish.  I am so deeply grateful for the talented 
individuals who advise me in best practices and practical ways to meet our 
needs and grow as a parish.  Thank all of you for your participation in the life 
and worship of our parish that make us a vibrant demonstration of God’s 
grace and providence for all.   
  On Thursday morning, the pastors and associates of our surrounding 
parishes comprising Zone 5 of the Central region of the Archdiocese gathered 
to pray and discuss our regional needs and situations.  As the Chair of this 
region, it was mine to gather them for the first of the monthly meetings we 
hold for the season.  It is always good to get together to pray and share ideas, 
best practices and ways we can cooperate as members of this local zone so we 
can recognize the needs of our parishioners and the issues that impact   

 

SEPTEMBER 11, 2016 

 
our neighborhood.  We had a very enjoyable morning and lunch in fellowship 
together. 
    At the end of the month we will begin the Rite of Christian Initiation for 
Adults, the RCIA program, with registration on the last Wednesday of the month. 
If you or anyone you know is interested in exploring the Scriptures and Catholic 
Teachings, with an interest in becoming Catholic or in walking the journey with 
those who are considering adult baptism or initiation into the Catholic Faith. 
Please call the office and leave your number so I can get back to you.  It is always 
an interesting journey and we ask that you continue always to pray for those in 
the RCIA program.  This year we also have two children signed up for the RCIC, 
that is the Rite of Christian Initiation for Children which is administered by Ana 
Da Costa. Please contact her or the office to register children for this program.   
    We are off to a good start of the season as you can see from the bulletin 
announcements and schedules.  Thank you for your prayerful devotion, 
participation and support of the life and stewardship of our parish and its 
ministries.  May the Lord bless you richly.   
                          In the Love and Joy of Christ Jesus           Fr. Dan 
_________________________________________________________________ 
Please Pray for:       
The Sick: Clara Stephanie, Maria Girsa,  
The Deceased: Neil Holloway, John O’Hara, John Jr. 
 
Tuesday, September 20                                                                            
The Merrymakers will resume!  Doors open at 12:15 pm and lunch will 
be served at 12:30 pm.  Please call the parish office by 4:00 pm 
September 16th to reserve your place.  Be sure you speak to someone 
to get your name on the list. 
 
Stewardship Weekend 
It’s that most wonderful time of the year!!! Calling all those who have 
been baptised and wish to serve in Parish Life Ministry. You have been 
cordially invited to our Stewardship Weekend on Saturday, September 
24th and Sunday, September 25th.  Come and join us in the Parish Hall 
after all the Masses for some coffee, treats and come see what it is all 
about. Only your presence 
 
Lay Pastoral Visitors Training 
Office of Formation for Discipleship will be offering the Lay Pastoral 
Visitors Training beginning on October 29, 2016. This training is 
designed to prepare lay persons to provide pastoral visits and/or bring 
Holy Communion to the sick and shut-ins of our parish communities.  
Participants are required to attend all 3 Saturdays. For further 
information, please visit: https://www.archtoronto.org/our-catholic-
faith/programs-and-workshops 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
Registration forms for Religious Education classes for 2016/2017 are 
available outside the Religious Ed office. Completed forms and 
Baptismal Certificates must be submitted by Wednesday, September 
14th for Confirmation classes and 21st for First Communion classes for 
the 2016 / 2017 session. 

This Week 
Monday, September 12 
7:00 pm D & P 
 
Tuesday, September 13 
 
Wednesday September 14 
7:00 to 8:00 pm Registration for 
Confirmation classes 
 
Thursday, September 15 
7:00 pm CFS Marriage Prep 
_______________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember 
________________________ 
 
Tuesday, September 20 
12:30 pm Merrymakers Lunch 
 
Wednesday, September 21 
7:00 – 8:00 pm   Registration for 
First Communion classes 
7:30 pm SVDP meeting 
 
September 24 & September 25 
Stewardship Weekend 
 
ATTENTION VINCENTIANS 
Vincentians please note that the 
September meeting has been moved 
to Wednesday, Sept. 21st at 7:30 
pm. 
 
SVDP NEEDS YOUR HELP 
We are looking for a chest of 
drawers for a client. If you have 
one you wish to donate please call 
our line at the parish, ext 232, and 
leave a message. 
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Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Ana Da Costa
Religious Education

Contact (ext 222)
religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner
of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years

Now located at 62 Jane St.
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney

Real Estate
416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Richard's Tax Service
Tax Preparation

and
Tax Planning

416-763-7538

turnerporter.ca

Community Of People Extending Support

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Call  (416) 769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Direct: 416-909-9280
Office: 416-769-1616
bsikorski@trebnet.com
West Realty Inc Brokerage

FREE MARKET EVALUATION

Barbara
Sikorski

Sales Representative

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

291 Roncesvalles Ave.
647-748-3474

416-551-6461

www.charbarts.com

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY &
SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

Marc Enkin Music Lessons

Piano, Guitar, Voice, More!

Lessons in piano, guitar, voice
bass, ukulele, harmonica.

Jazz, pop, rock bands
for teens & adults.

Teaching music skills for life since
1988. Jane and Bloor Studio.

416-763-3516
marcenkin@gmail.com

www.marcenkinmusic.com

$10 off
first lesson with

this ad

Recitals! Parties!

Complimentary Registration

Yorke Chapel
2357 Bloor St. W., Toronto

October 12, 2016 or October 26, 2016

Seating is Limited, Call to Register: 905-412-3087

turnerporter.ca

ESTATE MATTERS & PREPLANNING INFORMATION SEMINARS




